
 

 

 

 

Music Mark School Membership 

 

 
Dear Head Teacher and Governors,  
 

Congratulations! Create Music would like to celebrate the value that you place on music in your 
school by inviting you to become a Music Mark School.  

What do you need to do now? 

• To accept your invitation, please click here to create a Music Mark account or use the following 
link: https://www.musicmarkmembers.org.uk/membership_subscriptions/new/with/70 

• If you have had a Music Mark Schools account in a previous academic year, it will have expired 
and you will need to use the invitation link to reactivate your account.  

• Once you’ve created your account, take a look at your Welcome Pack where you can 
download your certificate and access the full benefits of Music Mark Schools. 

• Please do share this email with colleagues in your school so that you make the most of being a 
Music Mark School this year. The invitation link will enable them to create their own Music 
Mark Schools accounts for free. 

• If you’d like to receive the Music Mark termly Schools & Teachers Newsletter featuring music 
education news, events and resources please check that you’ve opted in by amending your 
communication preferences. You’ll need to have set up your account using the invitation link 
before you can do this. 

• To find out more about Music Mark and Music Mark Schools, please read on below. 

 

Music Mark is the UK Association for Music Education, championing and supporting access to music 
for all children and young people.  

As well as recognition of your commitment to music education, the benefits of being a Music Mark 
School include: 

• a certificate so that you can show off your achievement 
• use of the exclusive Music Mark School logos 
• Music Mark Members Area accounts for you and colleagues within your school which will 

enable you to access resources and training sessions 
• emailed newsletters to keep you up to date with the latest national and regional sector news, 

events and resources 
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Music Mark works to support and enable the music education sector to deliver high-quality musical 
and social outcomes for all children and young people. On behalf of Music Mark and from us at 
Create Music, we would like to thank you for all the hard work your school does to support this 
collective vision. 

Music Mark Schools is supported through a partnership with ABRSM. Find out more about the work 
they do and some of the resources they could provide for your school. 
 
If you have any questions about your invitation or would like to get in touch with us, please contact 
hello@createmusic.org.uk  

If you need any assistance with your Music Mark Schools account or Music Mark Schools benefits, 
please contact info@musicmark.org.uk. Before contacting Music Mark, please check whether your 
question is answered in their Frequently Asked Questions. 

With best wishes and congratulations again,  

Create Music  
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